MORNINGSIDE COLLEGE

e SIOUX CITY, IOWA
DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS J. M. SAUNDERSON
AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION R. GLENN ROGERS

January <8, 1237

Dr. Forrest Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kaneas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I was very pleased to receive your letter in which
you expressed your willingness to come TO our summer
coaching school next summer. You will remembier this
school is held at Spirit Lake, Iowa, and that the dates
are Agust 16-21. I am sure that your suggestion of &
lecture or two on the treatment of athletic injuries 1s
&8 fine one. It has been my btelief that 2ll the young
coaches are very much interested in this subject.

Fregsent indications would be that we are (0 have as
the head-liner in football Noble Kizer, of Purcdue, and he
expects to bring two of his assistant coaches with him
to help put on h*s football classes. We also expect tTO
use Coach Leahy, of Fordham, in a lecture or two on some
special football subject. We are to again use the plan
which was &0 successful last summer of giving an hour
or two to a number of outstanding high school coaches
in this section of the country. These men discussed sub-
Jjects of spe01al interest to nlvh school coa cnes and the

plan was very popular last sumrer,

As outlined in my previous letter, we are suggesting
that we give you one-sixth of the recelpts for your work
at the school. You would be assigned five two-hour
perioGes for becketball, anC probably two periods for
athletic injuries lectures. We feel that the percentage
of the receipts is the fair way for all concerne€ in the
school. I am sure that you will agree that we have a
fine staff lined up, and if the school draws students
because of the program, it is fair that our instructors
should share in the patroneage. | -

I would be very pleased to have your reaction to the
proposal, and will be glad to keep in touch with you as
our plans develop. With best wishes, I am
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Saunderson

Slncerely yours,
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